
Dorchester School District Four Announces 

Annual Title I Meetings  
 

The Title I schools of Dorchester School District Four will soon host their annual Title I meetings.  

Title I is one of the largest federal aid programs available to schools.  Title I funds are used to 

supplement services already being provided to students by the local school district and the state, 

and the law mandates that each Title I school holds an annual meeting after the school year 

begins to review information with parents/guardians.     

 

The more specific purpose of these meetings will be to share information about the district and 

schools’ Title I programs, including plans for spending the 2023-2024 allocation.  In addition, 

school administrators will share information pertaining to instruction, assessments, and 

parent/family engagement activities that will be implemented during the 2023-2024 school year.     

 

The meeting schedule is outlined below.  Parents and other members of each school’s local 

community are encouraged to participate.   

 

 
St. George Middle School 

 
Tuesday, September 5th @ 4:00 p.m.   
Meeting Location:  Media Center 
 

 
Williams Memorial Elementary School 
 
 

 

Thursday, September 14th – 5:15 p.m. & 
6:15 p.m. 
Meeting Location:  Zoom into Classrooms during 
Open House   
 

 
Clay Hill Elementary School   

 
Thursday, September 21st @ 4:30 p.m.  
Meeting Location: Zoom from homeroom 
classrooms. 
 

 
Harleyville Elementary School 
 

 
 Thursday, October 19th @ 5:00 p.m.   
Meeting Location: Cafeteria and Homeroom 
Classrooms 
 

 
Harleyville-Ridgeville Middle School  

 
Thursday, October 19th @ 5:00 p.m.   
Meeting Location:  Cafeteria 
 

 

For additional information, please contact the principal of the school for the meeting you would 

like to attend, or you may contact Dr. Tracy Elmore Jackson, Director of Federal Programs, at 

either 843-563-5923 or tjackson@dd4.k12.sc.us. 
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